
 

JANSEN BIBLE CHURCH 

Parsonage: 402.424.2975                      Paul Carpenter, Pastor 

E-mail: paulsc@windstream.net                   Sunday, May 22, 2022 

http://www.jansenbiblechurch.org 

Sunday School 9:15 AM       

Worship Service 10:30 AM  

Worship in Song 

Hymn #457                                       “I Will Sing of the Mercies” 

Hymn #379                                     “Take My Life and Let It Be” 

Chorus                                    “My Worth Is Not In What I Own” 

Chorus                                            “Wonderful, Merciful Savior” 

Special Music                                                             Jaine Troxel 

 

Message                                                                   Stefan Becker 

“The Importance of the Resurrection” 

1 Corinthians 15:12-22 

Announcements 

Closing Song                                       “To Thee We Ascribe Glory”                                           

Missionaries of the Week: Garrett & Joanna Schlake 
*We celebrated our first anniversary on May 15! In April we had a Christian student 
weekend around the theme of “Rest”. *One personal encouragement from the weekend 
came up this last week. During my workshop I challenged the students to split into pairs 
and hold one-another accountable to read the Bible every day for 30 days straight. Two 
of the guys from it were so excited they told me as soon as they made it the 30 days! 
*The biggest challenge I find in French ministry is how frequently students change 
schools and cities. Often you only have them for 2 years and then they are gone. Also, 
if they are international students, they will most likely work evenings and weekends 
and thus not be available for most ministry events and activities. *Thankfully, God 
continues to provide great students with a heart for the lost, but we really need your 
prayers that God would provide more so we somehow get some of these students to 
stay longer than two years! *After a year of praying a trying to invite non-Christians, 
our group at Paul Sabatier University is growing and finally appears stable! Most 
importantly non-Christians are coming, and our students are doing a great job making 
them feel welcomed! Covid cases are way down and no more major restrictions! Just 
this last week we were finally allowed to take public transportation without masks on 
and students are more and more at ease to engage in conversations on campus; a huge 
blessing after a tough 2 years! *The school year is coming to an end and our three 
student leaders are graduating, so please pray the transition would go well for our new 
student leaders, specifically for the group at Mirail University who still needs one!  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 Evening Service  

7:00 PM 

 

                                                                                                                  

Message                                                                          Jeff Engelman 

“God Reveals His Thinking”  

Exodus 4-14  

  
This week pray for COMMUNITY BIBLE CHURCH in Omaha, NE, with Pastor Chuck 
Tschetter and his wife Lydia.  PRAY for continued good progress and that we remain 
on schedule for an October move to a new location. PRAY for God to provide the 
building materials we need when we need them. PRAY for wisdom for our staff and 
leadership in this move and that our church family would experience this change with 
excitement and anticipation. PRAISE the Lord for another successful year of Awana. 
 

Summer Q&A Bible Study continues this Wednesday, May 25, in the Church 

Fellowship Hall at 7:00 PM. Please bring finger foods. Jeremy Carpenter and Joseph 

Clay will be filling in for Pastor Paul. 

 

There will be no Study on Dispensationalism this Thursday, May 26. 

 

Pastor Paul and Carol will be attending the Annual GES Conference in Denton, 

Texas, this week. They will leave after the morning service today and return Thursday 

night, May 26. 

 

The Washington County Rodeo is June 10-11 and J’Nan and Steph are again 

coordinating volunteers to work the concession stand and get pie donations to raise 

money for JBC Women’s Ministries. This fundraiser helps cover much of the cost of 

the Women’s Retreat and is frankly just a great time of fellowship!! See the sign-up 

sheet on the table in the foyer.  

 

Ladies! The JBC Annual Women’s Retreat has been set for July 29-30 @ Prairie 

Creek Inn in Walton, NE. The cost is again free this year unless you would like a 

room to yourself ($40) or a bed to yourself ($25). Friday supper, and Saturday breakfast 

and lunch will be provided. Sign-up sheet and details to follow. 

 
Today’s Nursery Attendants: May 22 – Steph Engelman Emerson  

May 29 – Nancy Heidemann Avery June 5 – Melissa Schultis Seth  

June 12 – Kelli Heidemann Josiah June 19 – Dominique Clay Fischer 


